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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Isaac – for fantastic adding and subtracting

Farley – for using a straw to drink his milk

School Rules Award:

Andes – for making safe choices 

English

This week we have all been reading 
the story ‘The Three Billy Goats 
Gruff’. We enjoyed acting it out 

and retelling it. 

PSD

This week we have thought about 
different jobs people do and what 
we might like to do when we are 

older!

Topic

This week we have thought about 
our community and have learned 

about Baptism in RE.

Other News

Due to our classroom move over the holidays, we have sent home all of 
your child’s belongings from school to prevent anything being misplaced. 

Please return anything that we will need when your child returns to school 
on Tuesday 3rd June – such as nappies, spare clothes, wellies or snacks. 

Please can you ensure that your child has a PE kit in school. We will be 
doing PE outside this term, weather permitting, so please make sure that 

your child also has trainers or plimsoles. 

Have a fantastic half term holiday!

Maths

This week we have been practicing 
our place value and addition and 

subtraction skills. 


